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Good morning,  

 
As we move towards the end of the half term I want to say a big well done and thank you to 
all of Amber Class. Their love of learning has been noted by all of our school community and 
the way they have embraced our Barbara Hepworth topic has been inspiring to see. 
Progress is being made in all subjects and I’m delighted to see them so curious about the 
world around them.  
 
We will continue for another week after the break due to the short half term and then we 
will move on to our new geography topic.  

 
This week, we will continue our multiplication and division unit in maths - focusing on 
doubling and halving.   
 
In our writing lessons we will create book reviews based on our class text Fantastic Mr Fox 
and this will link in to our grammar lessons where we are learning about word classes - 
particularly nouns and adjectives.   
 
In art we will use the sketches we created last week to start informing our 3D sculptures in 
the style of Barbara Hepworth. This topic flows into our history lessons where we will look 
at how she inspired other artists and the lasting legacy she left behind.  

 
Our PE day this week will be Wednesday.   

 
I’m looking forward to seeing you at parent partnership meetings this week - these 10 
minute sessions are a great way to check-in and celebrate the brilliant learning the children 
are doing as well as knowing next steps for your child. 
 
Thank you,  

 
S Autie 
Year 2 Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Primary School 
 


